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July 3, 2018 

Russell Larsen/Jon Muller 
Kilgore Companies LLC dba Elam Construction 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

RE: Acceptance of 90 day Extension for Succession of Operator Incomplete Applications, Permit 
No.  M-1984-001, M-2016-050, M-1990-094, M-1986-160, M1978-323, M-1987-103,  

Dear Mr. Larsen/Muller: 

The Division has received on July 3, 2018 your extension request for submittal of incomplete 
documents for the completion of the Succession of Operator applications submitted in February for 
the above six permits.  

Your extension request is approved for an additional 90 days. Required documents are due by 
October 1, 2018.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Travis Marshall, Grand Junction DRMS 
Barbra Coria, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 
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